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August 30, 2007      9000-2500/2800/2850-59070-20 
         
 
Jennie Wong 
Talisman Energy Inc. 
3400, 888 – 3rd Street S.W. 
Calgary AB  T2P 5C5  

Dear Ms. Wong: 

RE: INTERIM COMMINGLED PRODUCTION APPROVAL 
 TALISMAN BULLMOOSE A-89-J/93-P-3;  WA# 22073   
 
The Oil and Gas Commission has reviewed your e-mail request dated August 27, 2007 for approval to 
commingle gas production from the Falher, Cadomin and Nikanassin zones in the subject well.  Initial 
approval was granted via e-mail correspondence on August 29, 2007.  Initial approval is intended to allow 
the acquisition of addition supporting data for a formal application. 
 
As noted in your application, most of the gas production is expected from the Nikanassin zone.  
Commingled completion should allow the secondary Falher and Cadomin zones to be produced, thereby 
increasing well gas recovery.   
 
We wish to advise you that your application to commingle production is hereby granted interim 
approval, under the authority of Section 41 of the Drilling and Production Regulation, subject to the 
following conditions being met: 
 

1. Production from the Falher, Cadomin and Nikanassin formations may be commingled. 
 
2. A production test must be completed to establish the AOF and initial reservoir pressure for the 

commingled zones, and reports filed as per the requirements of Sections 84 and 95 of the 
Regulation. 

 
3. A formal application for commingled production must be submitted with supporting test data, gas 

analysis and proposed allocation factors for production reporting. 
 

4. Formal approval for commingled production will not be authorized until all of the conditions 
above have been met. 

 
Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at (250) 952-0366. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Richard Slocomb, P. Eng. 
Supervising Reservoir Engineer 


